
 
Join us at Jenkins for Worship and Bible Study!  

 

Sunday School at 9:00 am - Worship at 10:15 am - Youth Group at 4:30 pm 
Communion is served the First Sunday of each month. 
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Jenkins Church Staff  
 

Pastor  
Jason Mikel  

jenkinspastor@gmail.com  
 

Youth Director  
Micah Watson  

jenkinscpcyouth@gmail.com  
 

MDO Director  
Tracy Boucher  

jenkinsmdo@yahoo.com  
 

Secretary  
Teresa Francescon  

jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com  
 

Treasurer  
Diane Riggs  

jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com  
 

 

Session Members  
 
 

Class of 2016  
Steve Allemore , Sr.  

Debra Eckert  
 

Class of 2017  
Chip Duncan  

Melanie Staudt  
 

Class of 2018  
Jim Baker  

Vince Miles  
 
 

JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Christian Education  
Worship  

Evangelism/Missions  
Music  

Motherôs Day Out 
Outreach  
Finance  

Building &Grounds  
Technology  

Kitchen  
Sunshine/Flowers  

http://www.jenkinscp.org/
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Our purpose is to glorify God the Father, Son, and Holy Spirit by sharing Jesus, as Savior and Lord, and helping 
people trust Him through WORSHIP, CHRISTIAN EDUCATION, OUTREACH, FELLOWSHIP, and SERVICE to others. 

Jenkins Cumberland Presbyterian Church  

Some time ago at a revival I asked my congregation to have a time of prayer in 
which anyone who wanted to pray out loud could do so. Several people did and it was 
a moving moment in the worship service. Then, as we were about to say our Amens, 
] ukqjc i]j bnki ]jkpdan _dqn_d olkga ql pk ln]u. Ha op]npa`, yLkn`, I fqop s]jp pk 
thank you éz, ]j` pdaj sajp kj pk j]ia sd]p ep s]o da pd]jga` Gk` bkn. Tdaj 
deo oa_kj` oajpaj_a op]npa` pda o]ia s]u, yLkn` I fqop s]jp pk pd]jg ukqéz. Tda 
third and the fourth and the fifth were the same too, and he kept going until he 
was done. He really wanted to thank the Lord!  
 
Much like that, I was on the streets of Nashville one night with the Burrito Ministry, 
our weekly meal with the homeless of Nashville. One of our friends approached me 
after eating his burritos and he said words which still strike me as amazing. He said, 
yIxi jkp ckejc pk pd]jg ukq. Ixi ckejc pk pd]jg Gk` bkn ukq.z 
 
So, today, I want to thank the Lord for you all. I just want to thank you Lord that 
Jenkins Church has been so kind and loving to my family and me. I just want to 
thank you Lord for the excitement that is in the church and the desire to love 
the community. I just want to thank you Lord that in just a month, bonds have 
been formed and relationships started. I just want to thank you Lord that this is a 
church that you have a plan for, leading us to be the body of Christ in the world.  
 
I pdejg sax` ]hh `k sahh ha]njejc bnki kqn psk at]ilhao kb pd]jgejc Gk`. Gk` lqp a]_d 
kb qo dana pk `k kqn l]np ej pda Kejc`ki ]j` okiapeiao epxo fqop necdp pk naiai^an 
pk pd]jg Gk` bkn pda bkhgo ukqxna herejc heba sepd. 
                
In Peace,     
Bro. Jason 

A note from Brother Jason é 

Installation Service for Reverend Jason Mikel 
Pastor of Jenkins Cumberland Presbyterian Church 

Sunday, May 22, 2016 
5:00 pm 

Jenkins CP Church Sanctuary 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fish Fry Update 
I just wanted to THANK EVERYONE for their help 
with our 1 st  Fish Fry and Silent Auction.   Whether 
you posted on social media, placed a sign in your 

yard, signed up to serve, or just came and 
purchased a meal » thank you for your 

support!   We served approximately 250 people, 
frying 120 lbs of fish, and had a profit of about 

$2500.   Considering this was our first fish fry and 
hV hVcV_§e dfcV ZW R_j`_V h`f]U dY`h fa( ? eYZ_\ 
we did pretty well.   I have taken tons of notes to 
^R\V _Vie jVRc§d VgV_e ^`cV `cXR_ZkVU R_U 

efficient » now if we can just get Steve and Ed out 
on the lake to fish!!!   Jackie  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Did you know you need to re -register your Kroger 
Card for the Rewards Program?  The program runs 
from August to July, and your card needs to be re -
linked every year.  If you need help registering or 

re -registering, contact a member of the CE 
committee.  Thank you!  

Why We Do What We Do in Worship 
 

Only 2 more weeks to come learn more about 
how and why we worship as we continue this 

Sunday School Series led by Rev. Mikel.   
This 4-week series began April 17 and you can 

still join in!  We meet in the sanctuary from 9 -10 
a.m.  Everyone in the Jenkins congregation is 

invited and encouraged to attend this series.  For 
more information, contact Brother Jason or any 

Christian Education committee member. 

  

   

We are wrapping up another wonderful year 
at MDO on May 12th.  Please join us at 9:30 

am on Tuesday, May 10th  for our end of year 
program. Our summer session will begin 

on June 7th. Thanks for your continued 
prayers over this ministry!  

Stewardship Report as of 4/25/2016 
 

Need Per Month (April)           $18,559.52 
Received This Month          $14,229.00 
 

Need Year-to-Date           $79,047.96 
Received Year-to-Date           $72,006.76*  
 

*All Sources of Income 

Introducing - The Burrito Ministry  
 The Burrito Ministry is an ecumenical homeless ministry 
that includes Christians from many different walks of life. 
Each Monday night we gather at the Green Street Church 
of Christ in Nashville at 5PM. We have a burrito meal with 
friends from the homeless camp that is located on that 

church's property. Afterwards we deliver more burritos to 
other of our friends from the street who live in nearby 

parks. We are always looking for volunteers and 
donations to help with the Burrito Ministry. Please call the 

church office if you are interested in helping out this 
very important ministry. 

DAVID:  
SHEPHERD TO KING  

 
 

Monday, July 18 - Thursday, July 21 

9 am - 12 noon 

Ages 3 through 5th grade 
 

Join us this summer as we learn about David 

through Bible lessons, crafts, games, and 

worship.  Registration forms and online 

registration will be available in June. If you 

are interested in helping out in any way, please 

contact Julie Bomar or any CE member. 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday, May 10th 
Bell Buckle Café  ̧Bell Buckle, TN 
Meeting at church @ 10:30 am if you would like to ride together. 

Contact Joyce Allemore @  
615-776-2985 if you have questions! 

 

TUESDAY NIGHTS @ 6:30 PM 

SUNDAY, MAY 8TH @ 6:00 PM 

Quilting Group 
 

Wednesdays @ 1:00 

AT THE CHURCH! 
SATURDAY, MAY 21ST 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SUMMER 
BIBLE STUDY 

Join us for our  

Summer Bible Study  
Series Kick-Off 

Wednesday, May 25th 
Dinner at 6:00 pm 

Bible Study 
Youth Group 

Childrenās Bible Study 
start at 6:30!  

Bro. Jason will lead the 8-week adult 
study (May 25-July 13). 

Canāt wait to see you there!! 

Jenkins will be sponsoring kids 
activities every 2nd Saturday, 

beginning May 14th! This is a great 
opportunity to meet the young 

families in the area!  Contact any 
CE member for more details if you 
are interested in helping with this 

community outreach. 

Please join us on Sunday, May 
15th after worship to celebrate  

and say thank you to  
Jim and Dawn Taylor.  
Bring your favorite meat, 

salads, veggie, sides dishes and 
desserts.  The church will supply 

bread and drinks. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations 
Spring 2016 Graduates! 

Reagan Hardy , daughter of Rod and Cindy Hardy, will graduate 
from Ravenwood  High School on Saturday, May 21 st. While at 
Ravenwood , Reagan was a member of the National Honor Society, 
the National Technical Honor Society and the Principals Honor Roll. 
She was a Freshman Mentor and also a member of the FCCLA 
Fashion Club. This fall, she will attend the University of Tennessee at 
Chattanooga to pursue a degree in Nursing.  

Emily Moses, daughter of Scott and Stacey Moses, will graduate 
from Ravenwood  High School on Saturday, May 21 st. While at 
Ravenwood , Emily was the Senior Editor of the Yearbook Staff and 
was awarded the 2016 Photographer of the Year for the Ravenwood  
H.S. Fashion magazine. This fall, Emily will attend Western Kentucky 
University to pursue a degree in Photo Journalism.  

Carly  Turko , daughter of Dave and Sally Turko , will graduate with 
honors from the University of Tennessee at Chattanooga with a 
Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing on Saturday, May 7 th . While at 
UTC, Carly  was a member of the Student Nurses Association and the 
Alpha Scholastic Honor Society. Carly  was also a Young Life Leader 
at Ooltewah High School. Upon graduation, Carly  has accepted a 
Nursing position at CHI Memorial Hospital in Chattanooga.  

Morgan Williams Flaugher , daughter of Steve and April Williams, is 
graduating from the University of Tennessee ï Knoxville with a 
Masterôs of Science in Social Work (with a concentration in 
Management, Leadership and Community Practice). Morgan 
graduated from Ravenwood  High School in 2010 and then received 
a Bachelorôs of Science degree in Social Work at the University of 
Tennessee ï Martin. While there, Morgan was a member of the 
Alpha Delta Pi (President in 2015), the Phi Alpha Social Work 
Honor Society (Vice - President in 2015) and was awarded the 
Bachelors of Social Work Student of the Year in 2015 through the 
National Association of Social Workers Tennessee Chapter (NASW).  
Upon graduation, Morgan plans to use her degree in a nursing 
home setting with older adults.  

We will honor our graduates on Sunday, May 22nd during our 10:15 am service. 



SUMMER CAMP INFORMATION STATION 

nwheeler@cumberland.org  


